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Subject to Protective

March 13, 2002
J.W. Shell

P.O. Box 593
Stuart, FL. 34995

Dear Mr. Shell,

er in which you voiced
Foduct Manager for
persﬂnallv address your concems. |
e can reinstate your confidence in

I am in receipt of a recent letter to our Premdent T
some concerns over our Model 710 bolt
Remington rifles, T would like to take a;
appreciate your feedback and T sincerely hép
Remington products.
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plan to do about it. One common

Y our points on our Owner’s Manug
assessment that not every consiu
possession a torque wrench, espe
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that matter. It is not a safet
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Part of proper
free and clear
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tenance and care involves insuring that the trigger and sear are
are funcnonmg properly C hecklng the sear to insure thar it

ny inconvenience that you have encountered with the broken
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t dispute the statement that your magazine latch is not the first in
Yes, there have been others. However this is far from being a
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